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ORMISTON MEADOWS ACADEMY NEWSLETTER
SPRING TERM 2023

Message from Mrs Moore
As we approach the end of this half term, I would like to thank everyone for your support throughout this very busy term. 
We celebrated success at the recent OAT Awards at the Grand Hotel, Birmingham. I had the pleasure of attending alongside our winner Ava and her family, who won the well-deserved award for ‘Inspirational Learner’. 
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The children and teachers have been very busy going out on exciting visits, welcoming visitors into school or taking part in shared events. Some highlights for me have been:
World book Day where, as always, so much effort went into the character costumes and it was a joy seeing the photographs of children reading in ‘strange places’!
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Sacrewell Farm Visit – Year 2 had the exciting opportunity to visit Sacrewell Farm this term, where they learnt about the different animals, the working of the farm and even learnt how to make butter!
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Ferry Meadows – Year 3 visited Ferry Meadows as part of their learning of the Stone Age. They had a great day, fire lighting, den building, finding settlements and bug hunting. 
                                                       [image: A picture containing ground, person, outdoor, little  Description automatically generated]  [image: A group of people climbing a tree  Description automatically generated with medium confidence]  [image: A picture containing ground, person  Description automatically generated]







  Key Dates- Summer Term
· Teacher Training Day – Monday 17th April
· Careers Day – Friday 21st  April
· Year 4 Ferry Meadows – Friday 28th April
· Bank Holiday – Monday 1st May
· Big Talk – Wednesday 3rd May 
· Bank Holiday – Monday 8th May
· Yr 6 SATS Week – 9th – 12th May
· Yr 2 SATS – 15th – 26th May
· HALF TERM – 29th May – 2nd June
· Class Photographs – Tuesday 6th June
· Year 1 Phonics Screening – 12th – 16th June
· Year 6 Residential – 15th & 16th June
· Sports Day – Tuesday 27th June
· Art Week – 3rd – 7th June
· Year 2 Ferry Meadows visit – Friday 7th July
· Report collection evening – Wednesday 12th July

Space Centre – Year 5 visited the amazing Leicester Space Centre where they learnt about the different planets in the Solar System in the planetarium and even got to see Mars up close in a new encounter activity at the centre. They all had a fabulous day!
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Lego STEM – Year 6 welcomed the OAT Science Lead Practitioner, Mr Soni to learn about everything STEM. They enjoyed becoming inventors for the day, designing and building their own robotic lego models.
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We have also seen Year 6 attend a sporting event at Stanground Academy where they met up with other primary schools and took part in various events including Basketball and swimming and the choir attend the Voice in a Million concert at Wembly stadium.
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